
 NOTICE 

The City of Adel will be CLOSED on THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2019 and 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2019 in observance of THANKSGIVING DAY.  

Garbage will be picked up according to the following schedule: 

  
Monday, November 25th  Monday & Tuesday Route 
Tuesday, November 26th   Wednesday & Thursday Route  
Wednesday, November 27th  Friday Route   
Thursday, November 28th  CLOSED—NO PICKUP 
Friday, November 29th  CLOSED—NO PICKUP 

Please have your trashcans out before 6 a.m. We are doing our best to 
make sure everyone is fully aware of our holiday pick up schedule. Please 
have your trashcan out beside the road before the time of the scheduled 
pick up. If you miss your scheduled pick up, we will be providing a 
dumpster across the road from the public works shop the week after the 
thanksgiving holiday. These dates are December 2, 2019 through 
December 6th, 2019.  The dumpster will be available from 8:00AM to 
5:00PM during our normal business hours. We will continue to pick up 
leaves and limbs as normal when we come back from the holiday.  We will 
resume collection of furniture, appliances, and other items also.     

We hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday. 

Public Works Department


